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 Dear Applicant 
 
Thank you for your interest in the position of Nursery Teacher here at Highters Heath 

Nursery School. We have an enthusiastic staff of teaching assistants, nursery officers, 

general assistants, and other support staff who make up our staff team.  

 

We are proud to be a Rights Respecting School and our setting is culturally diverse with a 

variety of languages spoken. We have a reputation for supporting children with a range of 

complex Special Educational Needs and disabilities as well as support for families who may 

have additional challenges in their lives.  

Early Years education a busy, ever-changing and wonderful challenge so you need to not 

only be a good or excellent practitioner but also flexible, resilient and able to contribute 

innovative ideas. If you are up for this challenge, with the support of our experienced team, 

then we would love to hear from you!  

I would strongly encourage you to come for an informal tour of the school to meet us, get a 

feel of the school and give us a flavour of yourself! Visits are available on Tuesday 21st May 

at 1:30pm or Wednesday 22nd May at 10:30am OR 3pm.  Please contact the school office on 

0121 4742356 to let us know when you will be attending. 

The closing date for the post is Friday 24th May at 12noon. Application forms must be sent 

directly to the Nursery School, preferably via email.   We are hoping to visit all short-listed 

candidates by appointment to observe your teaching environment.  Observations and 

interviews will be held on the week commencing 4th June. Successful applicants will be 

subject to an Enhanced DBS check. 

Please email completed application forms to Rachel Frost on 

enquiry@hiheathn.bham.sch.uk  

We look forward to meeting you soon! 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Elinor Warner, Head Teacher 


